
 

 

The Grant Contract Signing Ceremony 

for the Project under the Grant Assistance 

for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects(GGP) 2021 

 

 

 

On 20th September, 2021, Grant Contract Signing Ceremonies for the Grant Assistance for 

Grass-Roots Human Security Projects (GGP) programme were held at the Embassy of Japan. Japanese 

Ambassador Yasuhiro Morimoto signed a contract with the representatives of the recipient 

organizations.  

     According to these newly agreed contracts, the Government of Japan will provide financial 

assistance of a total of approximately US$65,000,000 (SBD$516,000) for these development 

projects. The following projects have been signed: 

 

 

The Project for Construction of Classroom Building for St. John Dala South Primary School 

R e c i p i e n t: St. John Dala South Primary School (Malaita Province) 

 Total amount of Grant: US$64,968 (SBD516,028) 

 Overview of the Project: Double-story classroom building with 6 classrooms and 5,000ℓ water tank.. 

 Through the project, a new classroom building will be built for 

replacing the existing makeshift buildings to improve learning 

environment and quality of basic education at the school. 

 

  


